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Reminders
School Starts 
Green Door summer school will be 
start on July 28th and runs until 
August 22nd 

Heritage Day 
Green Door will be closed on 
August 4th for the August long 
weekend. 

Teddy Bear Picnic  
We will be having a teddy bear 
picnic on August 14th and 15th. 
Please bring your favourite teddy 
bear or stuffed animal to school. 

Meet The Teachers 
Green Door will be having Meet the 
Teacher on Sunday, August 24th 
from 12:00 pm - 3:00 pm. Please 
stop by our Midnapore location 
with your preschooler and meet our 
wonderful staff for the upcoming 
2025-2026 school year! 

Upcoming Events
First Days of School 
Our first days of school are on 
September 2nd and 3rd. We’re 
excited for a new school year! 

Registration 2025/2026
There’s still space available at both 
locations for September. Forms may 
be picked up at the school or on the 
website at:  
www.greendoorschool.ca 

Thank you for your support! 

AUGUST 2025

Dear Families
As we enjoy these sunny July days, we’re looking forward to 
welcoming you to our Summer School program, which runs from 
July 28 to August 22. We're thrilled to have you join us for a 
month of exciting indoor, outdoor activities and learning 
experiences. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions. 
Our goal is to make this summer a memorable and enjoyable time 
for all our students!

Summer School
We're diving into the excitement of summer fun, and we have a lot of 
thrilling activities planned! This month, we’re embracing creativity 
with crafts using elastics, bubbles, and more. It's a fantastic 
opportunity for the children to express themselves and enjoy the 
sunny days ahead. Mid-month, we have a special event planned: a 
teddy bear picnic! We invite all of the children to bring their favourite 
teddy bear or stuffed animal to school for this occasion. We'll have a 
variety of activities planned, including storytelling, games, and a picnic 
lunch in the park. It's a day filled with joy and laughter, and we can't 
wait to see the smiles on the children's faces. As we head outdoors 
for our park adventures, please remember to send your child with 
sunscreen and bug spray. Thank you for being part of our summer 
school program. We're excited to create lasting memories together!

http://www.greendoorschool.ca
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